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Sent: Monday, March 16, 2020 1:50 PM
To: Kate <kate@greenvillenc.org>
Subject: A Message from the Chamber
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		Monday, March 16, 2020






		A message from your Chamber:

Friends-
 
It goes without saying that we are experiencing unprecedented times. Obviously, the health and safety of our friends and neighbors should be paramount to us all. Taking warnings from health officials seriously and using common sense will be our greatest weapons in getting through this difficult situation.
 
There’s no question that this is causing significant disruption to the business community and will negatively affect our local economy. How long this will last and the severity of it are anyone’s guess. Your Chamber team is, and will continue to be, in constant communication with federal, state, and local officials to know the very latest in information important to the business community. We are also in the process of compiling a “business toolkit” that will help educate local businesses on all federal, state, and local resources that will be available to help mitigate financial hardship over the coming weeks. In addition, we will be even more strategic and aggressive in our “buy/support local” advocacy in the coming weeks – utilizing all communication and media resources available to us.
 
We have some challenging days ahead of us, but this community has proven it knows how to rise to a challenge. Let’s support those who are the most vulnerable in our community and be intentional about supporting local businesses in a safe, responsible manner.
 
Please know your Chamber team is here to be a resource for you and your business. Don’t hesitate to reach out to me – morning, noon, or night – if you have questions or need assistance, and be on the lookout for additional information as it becomes available.
 
We’ll get through this, and we’ll do it together.













		Sincerely,
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Kate Teel, President
Greenville-Pitt County Chamber of Commerce













				[image: ]












		Greenville-Pitt County Chamber of Commerce
302 S. Greene St. | Greenville, NC 27834
www.greenvillenc.org









			Greenville-Pitt County Chamber of Commerce | 302 S Greene St., Greenville, NC 27834 

		Unsubscribe kate@greenvillenc.org 

	Update Profile | About Constant Contact 

	Sent by kate@greenvillenc.org in collaboration with 




		[image: Trusted Email from Constant Contact - Try it FREE today.]

	Try email marketing for free today! 












[bookmark: _GoBack]
image2.png
Greenville-Pitt County
Chamber of Commerce




image3.png




image4.gif




image5.png
Constant Contact’ -~




image1.gif




